
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 11, 2018 

 

 

 

VIA HAND DELIVERY 

Honorable Taylor F. Barras 

Speaker of the House 

Louisiana House of Representatives 

Post Office Box 94062 

Baton Rouge, Louisiana 70804-9062 

 

 RE:  Veto of House Bill 169 of 2018 Regular Session 

 

Dear Speaker Barras: 

 

 Please be advised that I have vetoed House Bill 169 of the 2018 Regular Session. This 

bill would eliminate the requirement that the cancellation of an insurance policy be sent via 

certified mail. Policyholders that have their insurance policies cancelled should be afforded the 

right to receive actual notice of cancellation. The existing requirement is an important one that 

should be maintained in law.   

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

John Bel Edwards 

Governor 

 

cc: Honorable John Alario 

 Louisiana Senate President 


